
 
 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 
From: Karen Roche, Fire Chief  
c.c. Kevin Arjoon  
Date:  February 10, 2021 
Re: Amendments to By-law 76-2020 – Emergency and Continuity Management 

Program (BFD-01-21) 
 
 
 

 
Please find attached By-law 76-2020 – Emergency and Continuity Management Program showing with track 
changes the amendments approved at the Environment, Infrastructure and Community Services Committee on 
February 4, 2021. 
 


